
fashion journalism, and is thinking about a Master’s degree.
Best Wishes for the Holidays  

           

 

 

Happy Holidays!

Patty, and Talia

From Eben, Sheri, Melissa

K6EBN (eben), K6SBH (sheri), K6OMG (patty)

Season’s Greetings!

(408) 867−1876  eben@haber.net  sheri@sheribyrne.com

to hold everything back together. By some strange coincidence,
the surgeon who put his arm back together again had operated
on Sheri’s ankles 30 years earlier, and was the first doctor in
recent times to offer useful advice for helping Sheri’s knee and
ankle problems, leading to ankle−joint replacement surgery for

for Eben (his fault), a broken arm, and a titanium plate and screws

continues well, her left ankle and right knee will be taken care
she has mobility in her ankle not seen in more than 30 years. If all

17450 Stevens Canyon Road, Cupertino, CA 95014

of next year. 

    Patty is 18 (yikes!), graduated from high school, and has started
at SFSU with the goal of a degree in Nursing.
    Talia is 7, halfway through 2nd grade, and is enjoying cooking
classes outside school and being read Harry Potter books before
bedtime.
    The goats are well, and we should have horses on the property
soon (our new renters are horse owners).  This should make it
easier to get horses of our own when we’re ready.
    Eben’s work is still the same, though the book isn’t quite done

   It’s been quite a year! January was marked by a bike accident 

yet − writing a book is harder than we realized!

her right ankle in October. Recovery has been good so far, and

    Melissa, now 21, is looking toward finishing her degree in 

and the New Year!


